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July 25, 1963

Myr. John Pivonka

J & L Oil Corporation
P.0O. Box 756
Greeley, Colorado

Dear Mr. Pivonka:

On December 20, 1962, we on about several matters,
one being the necessity for filing orm 10ACertificate of Clearance)
on the Duell "B"-2 well located S 7 25, T-8N, R-60W, Buck-
ingham-West Field. As yet, this matter has not been taken care of,
with resulting violation now being in excess of six months.

Further, your production report on the Duell émd Duell-B
leases indicate the field as the Buekingham, whereas it should be the
Buckingham-West. '

Your immediate cooperation on the first matter is requested,
and the proper reporting of the name of the field in which you operate
will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
William R, Smith, Deputy Director
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